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December 10, 1963 

fi ° cy! 17 

VA Le 

Ee 
Mrs. VincenfLoPiccolo _ eo, os 
5 Valley View Place == = § - , ee 
Ladue 24, Missouri Se 

Dear Mrs. LoPiccolo: 

Your letter of December 3rd, with enclosure, 
has been received, and I want to thank you for giving me the 

_ benefit of your observations and comments. , - 

My staff and I certainly share your concern over 
the brutal assassination of President Kennedy. Pursuant to the 
instructions of President Johnson, we are conducting a full 
investigation into the asgassination and the murder of Lee Harvey 
Oswald, and I can assure you every ramification of these matters é 
will be ‘looked into. Us 

  
    

     
    

    

  

     

     
    

  

~ Sincerely yours, 

. J. Edgar Hoover 

NOTE: Correspondent is not identifiable in Bufiles, 
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